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Winston, Kathy

From: bob@raiderenvironmental.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 8:38 AM
To: Winston, Kathy
Subject: Raider Environmental Inspection
Attachments: FDEP Training Kathy Winston.pdf

Good Morning Ms Winston 
 
   Attached you should find (2013) training documents for Joey Bentancourt and an additional driver (Art 
Menendez) as requested during your facility inspection.  I apologize for the tardiness of presenting these 
to you.  There was a mis-communication between Antonia and myself each thinking the other had done 
it.  If you need additional information or have any questions concerning the training please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  I am located out of our Mulberry office and can be reached at 863-425-4411.  If possible 
could I get a copy of the final report for my files. 
 
Thank you 
Bob Mulholland 
QES&H Director 
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